
Love God, Love People 

January 14th, 2024 

HIGHFIELD BAPTIST CHURCH 

290 St. George Street, Moncton, NB E1C 1W5 

(506) 857-4260 | www.highfieldbaptist.org 

Email: highfield@nb.aibn.com 

This Week: Beth & Laura  

Next Week: Jessica & Jane  

mailto:highfield@nb.aibn.com


Pastor Gary Barr brings the message “Word of the 
Year: Remember” Psalm 9:1-2  

Jr. Church for grades K-5 will be dismissed during the  
service. Children in Nursery can be brought down at any-

time. 

Stop by the gym between 10-10:30am for coffee or tea! 

Sunday Small Groups for ages 5 to adult at 9:15am. 

 

Devotional & Prayer — Wednesdays at 1:30pm in the 
parlour 

Prayer Group — Wednesdays at 6:30pm in the parlour 

Youth Group (Grades 6-12) - Fridays from 6:30-8:15pm 

 

 

 

There will be a special business meeting January 21st fol-
lowing the service to consider the calling of a new lead pastor.  

The Darrell and Laura Lee Bustin WMS group will meet in the 
parlour at 1:30 on Jan 16

th
. We will have a special offering for 

the Great Canadian Bible Study. Hope to see you.  

We are in need of some Nursery snacks! If you would like to 
donate a snack for our Nursery, here is what is needed: Animal 
crackers, apple sauce pouches, fruit cups, apple juice boxes, 
cereal bars (NutriGrain) & arrowroot cookies. All donations can 
be placed in the basket across from the parlour.  

Bus Ministry: We are looking for some bus drivers to help with 
our Children’s Bus Ministry. A class 4 license is needed. If you 
do not have a class 4 license, but are interested in attaining it, 
we can assist. Please contact Pastor Cody.   

2024 Envelopes— There are still some envelopes left for 
pickup in the parlour. We do have some extras. If you are tith-
ing on a regular basis using the envelopes in the seats and 
would like to have personal envelopes instead, please contact 
the office. 

Annual Reports: It’s that time of year again. Please submit 

your annual reports to the office by Wednesday, January 31st.  

 

On Saturday, March 30th, Phil Williams is returning to 
Highfield; this time with his Easter Presentation "Behold". 
Again, several "actors" from our church will be involved.  We 
are in need of volunteers with simple craft and sewing ability to 
help with costumes and props. If you can help in this way, 
please contact Bev or Frank Haines.  

 



What’s Your Word for 2024? – “Remember” – Psalm 9:1-2 

Each year we choose a new word to begin the year, let’s begin 2024 with “Remember”. It means 
to recall to our mind, to think of again and to retain in our memory. As followers of Jesus, we 
remember with humble gratitude the blessings of 2023 and enter 2024 with great expectancy as 
to what God wants to accomplish in us and through us as a church and as individuals. Today we 
celebrate, giving thanks for God’s faithfulness in the past, the present and the future. 

 

 

Remember it is God who ____________ us with all things. 

 

 

 

 

Remember God has blessed us ____________ in community. 

 

 

 

 

Remember God has blessed us with ____________ blessings. 

 

 

 

 

Remember ____________ we are and ____________ we are. 

 

 

 

 

 

If anyone is in Christ, he is a new creation. 


